
Friends of the University of Dundee
Botanic Garden online event
#dundeewestend

From the Friends of the University of Dundee Botanic Garden :

“After a long gap, we are delighted to say we have arranged our first talk,
via Zoom, next Sunday, 23rd January at 4.30pm.

Professor Lyn Jones will look at the various Plant ID apps available and make
his recommendations for you. There will be time for questions at the end.

If you would like to attend, please let us know, and we will let you have the
Zoom link – e-mail fudbg.committee@gmail.com

Prepare to enjoy and learn from the comfort of your own home, cup of tea in
hand.”
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